Monday July 2, 2012

Dear Sir/Madam,

My submission to the Senate is simply this:

- The Newstart allowance is not enough to keep people in a reasonable state of living. They can barely afford the essentials of live. And they cannot afford the cost of living.
- Given this, they have no resources to be able to afford the costs to find work and secure a job.

Newstart must be increased to ensure people who are unemployed are not in poverty and so that they can be properly resourced to find work.

Yours,

Mark

Mark Jeffery